
 

 

 

 
May 21, 2014 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

We have had the pleasure of working directly with Angela Mondor and her company Geeky Girl for the 

past three years.  During this time Angela has been steadfast in her support and commitment in helping 

Sunset Gourmet expand their social media presence. 

 

Not only did Angela provide us with excellent service, she was willing to help on projects that were not 

within the scope of our original agreement. Her training is delivered in very common everyday language 

that is suitable for all levels of technical experience.  Angela is very motivated to help her clients 

succeed. 

 

We highly recommend Angela to any company seeking to increase their presence in the Social Media 

world. 

 

We look forward to working with Angela again in the future and thank her for her support. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Audrey Stewart & Perry Bohn 

Co-founders 

Sunset Gourmet 


